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          1st May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce that we have now moved our MIS system to Arbor and will 
shortly be introducing the Arbor parent app. 

Adopting Arbor will allow us to communicate with you more efficiently and bring all core 
school data and workflows into one system. 

We are really looking forward to all parent and carers getting started with the Arbor App 
and invite all our parents to familiarise themselves using the link below. 

Getting started - Log into the Parent Portal and the Parent App 

Arbor also offers access to many training resources which are completely free for you to 
make the most of! These can all be found here. 

We will send further communication on the parent app and how to register by the end of 
May 2024. Please look out for this information and register your child when prompted. 

This Parent App will be used for all payments, booking lunches, trips and After School 
Clubs.  Once this App is live all parents and carers MUST ensure that all lunches are 
booked through this app, even for children receiving Free School Meals or Universal 
Meals. 

We hope you are looking forward to using this new feature as much as we are! 

More Information to follow. 

Yours sincerely 

HKelly 

Mrs H Kelly 
Office Manager 

Headteacher: Miss Kellie Egleton BA(Ed.) Hons., NPQH, FCCT 

Coast Road, Hopton-On-Sea, Great Yarmouth, NR31 9BT 
Tel: 01502 730489 Email: office@hopton.dneat.org Web: www.hopton.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Getting-started-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Arbor-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/sections/201716749-Parent-Portal-and-the-Arbor-App-as-a-parent

